
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  

full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our chil-

dren safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

17th June—KS1 trip to Aust Beach  

Congratulations to our 

Dragonfly class who 

topped the charts this 

week with 92.9% 

attendance.  

2nd Firefly class—92.2% 

3rd Cricket class—87.2% 

4th Ladybird class—

85.9% 

5th Butterfly class—

84.8% 

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Alfie, 

Brooke & Jax 

Dragonfly class— 

Esmee, Andrew & Jamie  

Butterfly class— Alfie, 

Ivy & Ebony 

Firefly class— Shalom, 

Eric & Finnley  

Cricket class— Grace, 

Isla & Gretel  

Firefly class  

Firefly class made bread yesterday as part of their Design 

Technology lesson.  Each week this term, the children will be working 

in groups to prepare and bake bread.   

Tickets for the Y6 production, ’Pirates of 

the Curry Bean’ are now on sale via 

ParentPay.   

Class and leavers photos will take place on 

Friday 5th July  

Some amazing drawings by 

Ladybird and Dragonfly class!  

Lots more photos on 

Facebook.   

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

